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Good morning,
 
This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, September 17, 2024 for the
Appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at 155 RUTH STREET NORTH. (File No. J2501T,
Assessment No. 258503) the Legislative Hearing officer continued the matter to Legislative Hearing
on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 via phone between 9 and 11 am for further discussion.  
 
Thank you,
Joanna
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